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Dear Sir or Madam 
 

NOTIFICATION OF ESSENTIAL WORKS - A52 Gamston Roundabout to 
Wheatcroft Roundabout and A52 Grantham Road, Radcliffe on Trent 

 
A52 Gamston Roundabout to Wheatcroft Roundabout 
 
We are currently carrying out essential lighting maintenance works on the A52, from the 
Gamston roundabout to the Wheatcroft roundabout.  
 
Due to the poor weather experienced on site over the past few weeks, our works have 
been delayed and will extend beyond our forecasted end date of 25 January 2020. 
We have scheduled the remaining work to be completed overnight from 8pm until 6am 
through to mid-February.  
 
A52 Grantham Road, Radcliffe on Trent 
 
We will also carry out essential drainage work to sections of Grantham Road, Radcliffe-
on-Trent, alongside the A52 eastbound carriageway from the Bingham Road junction 
for approximately 300m.  
 
This work is due to start 29 January 2020 and is scheduled for completion by 24 March 
2020.  
 
To maintain a safe environment for our workforce and customers, approximately eight 
full overnight road closures of the A52 are required in both directions, between 8pm 
and 6am. The full closures are scheduled to take place at the start and at the end of 
the works programme.  
 
These full road closures will start at the Bingham Road junction at Harlequin and cover 
the 300m length of our works at Radcliffe on Trent. We will also need to divert traffic, 
in advance, from the A52 Gamston roundabout and Saxondale roundabout in both 
directions while we work. Access will be permitted along the A52 up to the closure 
points at Harlequin.  
 
Outside of the eight full road closures, we will complete our works using overnight 
temporary traffic signals. 
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During all road closures we will put in place fully signed diversion routes, which have 
been agreed with the Local Authority. All carriageways will be open as usual outside of 
our working times. For further detailed information about our road closures, please 
refer to the attached drawing. 
 
Please note that all our planned roadworks may be subject to change due to weather 
conditions or unforeseen circumstances.  
 
Contact us 
 
If you have any questions about this scheme, or would like to sign up to receive our 
regular progress bulletins, please contact our Public Liaison Officer as follows: 
 

• Email:   EMADcomms@kier.co.uk 

• Telephone:  07768 796 542 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused and will do our very best to complete the 
work as quickly as possible, keeping disturbances and noise to a minimum. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Simon Wagstaff CEng MCIHT CMgr MCMI 

Scheme Project Manager 
Highways England 


